
 

Glenfield Newsletter – May 2013 
 
Crime Review 
 
April has seen an increase in theft from motor vehicles; all of the reports 
were from van drivers. Entry is being forced into vans and tools have been 
taken. There have been two reported burglaries in Glenfield in the month 
of April; access has been gained via side windows that have been forced.  
 
The beat office on Ellis Park is still open, both Ben and Phil are using this 
when they are on shift. There was an issue with the computer and that’s 
why the office hasn’t been open as much. If you see the door open please 
pop by and say hello.  
 
Beat surgeries are being held at the Co Op, Station Road, Glenfield. The 
date for April is: 
 
Saturday 4th April 2013- 11:00-12:00 
 
 

 
 

Offence  

 February  March  April 

Assaults & Public Order 6 5 4 

Robbery 1 1 0 

Burglary Dwelling 4 1 2 

Burglary other than Dwelling 3 5 1 

Theft from Motor Vehicle 6 2 8 

Theft of Motor Vehicle 0 0 1 

Theft of Pedal Cycle 1 1 0 

Theft other 2 2 2 

Criminal Damage 2 6 5 

TOTAL 25 23 23 

 
 

 
 
 
 
On a final note I would like to remind everyone that you can keep up to date with policing 
activities in the Glenfield area by using Twitter and following us on @glenfieldpolice. 

 
 


